
 

 1 

Calgary.ca/GreenLine 

Please Read – Temporary On-Street Parking Restrictions and 9 

Street S.E. Laneway Access Restriction  
Notice Date: June 11, 2025 

Due to upcoming geotechnical borehole ground investigations planned for late June/early July, your property 

has been identified as being impacted by temporary on-street parking and/or a laneway access restriction. 

Temporary on-street parking restrictions near each test location and access to the laneway behind 9 Street 

S.E. will be limited for about one day, between 9am and 3pm. Traffic Signage will be posted to inform you 

of restrictions. For the laneway access restriction, regular City Waste & Recycling services will not be 

impacted. 

8 Street S.E., north of MacDonald Avenue 

On-street parking will be temporarily removed during construction. Vehicle access to the River’s Edge 

apartments will remain open.   

9 Street S.E., north of 11 Avenue 

On-street parking will be removed during construction. Laneway access for properties on the east side of 9 

Street S.E., north of 11 Avenue, will also be restricted but not blocked. Residential parking zones on 11 

Avenue and 9 Street S.E. will not be enforced by Calgary Parking during these days to allow for nearby on-

street parking for properties without residential parking permits.  

 

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at  

greenline@calgary.ca  
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